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P. O. Box 101, New Hill, N. C. 27562
September 12,1983

Mr. James P. O'Reilly NRC-Il6
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II ,

101 Marietta Street, Northwest (Suite 2900)
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 !

CAROLINA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
SHEARON HARRE NUCLEAR POWER PLANT
1986-90 - 900,000 KW - UNITS 1 & 2
HANGER SKETCH INCORRECTLY IDENTIFIED FIELD
WELDS AS SHOP WELDS -ITEM 140

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

In our letter (NRC-Il5) to you on September 9,1983 concerning a potentially
reportable item per the provisions of 10CFR50.55(e), we inadvertently indicated
that the letter had an' attachment. This is to inform you that the letter has no
attachment. Please correct your letter to indicate this change.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Yours very truly,

; W :: :;&

R. M. Parsons,

! Project General Manager
| Shearon Hurris Nuclear Power Plant
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I cc: Messrs. G. Maxwell /R. Prevatte (NRC-SHNPP)
i Mr. R. C. DeYoung (NRC) -
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